
 

 

Dear Select Board, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity, as a full time resident of the town of Chilmark for more than 40 
years, to formally submit my name for the position as a full time member of the Chilmark Zoning board.   

 

I have been serving as an alternate for 3+ years  and find it very rewarding. 

 

I believe my vast knowledge of the building trade offers a balanced element to the board. I understand 
the town and state building codes and can help navigate the conflicts that can arise during the 
application process.  

 

I hope that you will seriously consider my offer to serve, as I am passionate about this town and it’s 
future. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Joseph B. Chapman 

 


